
From root Wed Jun 14 15:27:52 2000 

Return-Path: <Scott.Peterson@dnr.state.ia.us> 

Received: from pop-4.iastate.edu {pop-4.iastate.edu [129.186.1.64]) 

by pop-l.iastate.edu (8.9.3/8.9.3) with ESMTP id PAA10038 

for <oldcoot@pop-l.iastate.edu>; Wed, 14 Jun 2000 15:27:52 -0500 

Received: from idnr4.dnr.setate.ia.us (idnr4.dnr.etate.ia.us [165.206.25.2]) 

by pop-4.iastate.edu (8.9.3/8.9.3}) with SMTP id PAA21913 

for <oldcoot@iastate.edu>; Wed, 14 Jun 2000 15:27:52 -0500 

Received: from DesMoines-Message Server by idnr4.dnr.satate.ia.us 

with Novell GroupWise; Wed, 14 Jun 2000 15:31:21 -0500 

Message-Id: <8s947a549.082@idnr4.dnr.state.ia.us> 

X-Mailer: Novell GroupWise Internet Agent 5.5.3.1 

Date: Wed, 14 Jun 2000 15:24:15 -0500 

From: "Scott Peterson" <Scott.Peterson@dnr.state.ia.us> 

To: <oldcoot@iastate.edu> 

Subject: Ibis 

Mime-Version: 1.0 

Content-Type: text/plain; charset=US-ASCII 

Content-Transfer-Encoding: quoted-printable 

Content -Disposition: inline 

X-UIDL: e2c8ll¥e3e901O349F01514709 e430c4 

Wanted to let you know (or maybe you already do) I saw a White-faced Ibis = 

at Harrier Marsh today (Wednesday June 14 at around 2:00 PM). It was = 

located on the large pool south of the gravel road that went dry last week = 

but has some water in it today.


